
2025 SMEDG Winter Harbour Cruise 

 
New boat, plenty of old hands and an encouraging new cohort joining in.

 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 



 



 



 

 

 

 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 

 



 



 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

And more special thanks to Mark Gordon and the SMEDG committee. 


